
Homes and Communities Agency 
Fry Building, 2 Marsham Street, London, SW1P 4DF 

0300 1234 500 
homesandcommunities.co.uk 

Our Reference: 

Dear                    

Request for Information 

Thank you for your email and letter dated 7 December 2015 requesting the following 
information in pursuance of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  

Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for ICT/Digital/Business 
Change Programmes & Strategy? 

We can confirm that the substantive Head of Information Technology (IT) is David Lyall, 
however he is currently seconded into another strategic role in the Homes and Communities 
Agency (HCA).  During this period, Max Carter and Tina Hughes are sharing the Head of IT 
role focussing on the South and the North respectively.  Max Carter is responsible for IT 
Strategy and Systems whilst Tina Hughes is responsible for Infrastructure and Support 

If you have any questions regarding this response or any further queries you can contact us 
at the following addresses and quote your unique reference number found at the top of this 
letter: 

Email: mail@homesandcommunities.co.uk 
Mail: Information Access Officer 
Homes and Communities Agency  
Fry Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 

If you are unhappy with the way Homes and Communities Agency has handled your request 
you may ask for an internal review.  You should contact 

Head of Legal Services 
Homes and Communities Agency 
Fry Building 
2 Marsham Street 
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If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Online: https://ico.org.uk/concerns/getting/  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Naomi McMaster 
Information Access Officer 
Homes and Communities Agency  
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